
As Director of 24:7 Youth Ministry, Mario Borg knows too well the importance of
youth ministry for the overall wellbeing of young people. Every $ raised will go
towards the work of 24:7 Youth Ministry who operate youth groups and school

retreats for teenagers all over Perth and in Tasmania.

Your support in assisting Mario to run his 1st Marathon (42km) will go a long
way in contributing much needed funds for 24:7 Youth Ministry to continue the

work of providing high school students with places where friendships are
formed and their potential for service and leadership is nourished. 

Mario will begin the Marathon at 7pm on the evening of the 8th December from
the site of the northern most youth group in the 24:7 network - 24:7 Ocean Reef

situated at St Simon Peter Parish in Ocean Reef, and will run to the site of 24:7
Whitfords, then onto the home of 24:7 Woodvale, then to 24:7 Greenwood,

followed by a run to 24:7 Osborne Park, before taking in the night the city lights
whilst running towards 24:7 Nedlands, before ending the epic journey at the

home of 24:7 Cottesloe youth group . 

You can show your support and encouragement by making a donation to 24:7
Youth Ministry by following the link below.

To find out more about the work of 24:7 Youth Ministry
check out our website www.247youthministry.org 

247youthministry.org/donate
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